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TOWN OF BURLINGTON, CT 
MINUTES OF MEETING 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION (EDC) 
MONDAY, MAY 14, 2018 AT 7:00PM 

BURLINGTON TOWN HALL – SENIOR CENTER 
  

 
I. Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m.  In attendance were: 

Michael Androw, Todd Coleman, Tod Kallenbach and David Wrabel. 
 

II. Public Comment: There was no public comment. 
 
III. Review/Approve minutes of April 9, 2018 meeting: The minutes of April 9, 2018 

were unanimously approved. 
 
IV. Updates: Farmer’s Market opportunities, Tavern Day, EDC goals/work plan for 

2018: Kallenbach reported that he had been in touch with Carl Salsedo and the 
Tavern Day Planning Committee regarding planning for a Farmer’s Market start-
up, either at the Tavern Day event (September 16) or sooner.  Kallenbach will 
also follow up with First Selectman Ted Shafer to set up a planning meeting in 
May/June.    

 
V. Updates on business/property developments: It was reported that Burlington 

Green Shoppes & Offices at 258-260 Spielman Highway was recently sold to a 
new owner.  

 
VI. Adjourn: The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tod Kallenbach – Chairman, Burlington EDC 


